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WACO 2015 Directory

Advertising your campground is a smart and great way to 
promote your park! Place your ad into our directory or place 
your ad into our WACO bags for the RV shows. Whatever you 
decide it will be worth it! We distribute over 250,000 directo-
ries each year. Please send in your final ads ASAP. We have 
added new categories of ATV trails and bike paths! This will 
look similar to last year’s rental page near the back. If you 
would like your campground’s rentals or ATV trails listed on 
our rental or ATV page, it would cost $250 each. November 
1st is the deadline for your art for the 25,000 printing program! 
November 5th, all your art should be approved and print-ready 
for the directory! On November 7th, all directory listings should 
be back to the WACO office! If you have any questions, 
please keep updated with our e-mails otherwise feel free to 
call the office at 608-525-2327.
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AIDS Walk-Wisconsin 25 years

October 15th, 2014--
My life was made today. Emmy-winner Tim Gunn 
(Project Runway, Under the
Gunn) was the Honorary Chair for the AIDS Walk 
Wisconsin event today in
Milwaukee. As last year’s chair I had the honor of 
introducing him. We hit
it off so well that he said he would be happy to do a 
Wisconsin Tourism
commercial and wants to travel our state more!! 
When I introduced him he
walked on stage to the podium, grabbed my hand 
and told the crowd we were
engaged. Sakes alive I love this job.

$462,000 raised for the ARCW. He broke my re-
cord set last year by $60,000,
and I am happy to have it shattered.

Have a great week.

Stephanie Klett  | Secretary | Wisconsin Depart-
ment of Tourism |
608.266.2345

201 West Washington Avenue  PO Box 8690  
Madison, WI 53708-8690
TravelWisconsin.com

WACO Printing Special

Member benefit!
WACO is offering a great print-
ing special! Have 25,000 of 
your pieces, double sided, full 
color, gloss for $500.00! 
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Bed Bug Resources
We all need to be aware of bed bugs in 
our industry. Here are a couple Bed Bug 
tips to keep you aware!

Effective immediately, Debi Huddy has been promoted to Senior Direc-
tor of Accounting and Administration for arvc. In Debi’s short tenure, 
she has proven herself to be a valuable asset to this organization in 
numerous ways.  In the area of accounting, which is her core exper-
tise, she efficiently completed the fiscal year closing for both arvc 
and the Foundation, helped prepare 2015 Budgets for both entities, 
implemented several streamlined processes to coordinate our Weblink 
database with our Quickbooks accounting software, and is currently 
working diligently to prepare for our year- end audit, on time and ahead 
of schedule. Due to Debi’s well rounded background in the additional 
disciplines of IT and HR, she has also renegotiated our IT contract at 
considerable savings and facilitated the switch of our employee health 
insurance  program to one with better benefits at less cost to the As-
sociation, certainly a difficult task in this day and age.  Given Debi’s en-
ergy and passion, I am sure arvc will continue seeing productive output 
like this well into the future. Lisa Maurer, our very capable Membership 
and Administration Coordinator, will now report to Debi.  Lisa will con-
tinue to be the first line of support you receive for membership ques-
tions, but will now also be responsible for accounting support as well. 
As all arvc staff can attest, Lisa also holds the administrative fort down 
here in Denver, wearing many hats to keep the office running smoothly 
day in and day out. The attached organization chart reflects these new 
changes and will be a useful resource for you whenever contacting the 
arvc office for your needs. Paul BambeiPresident & CEONational As-
sociation of RV Parks & Campgrounds (arvc)pbambei@arvc.org(303) 
681-0401 www.arvc.orgwww.gocampingamerica.com

ARVC Promotion
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Omelets in a Bag

Ingredients: 

•Eggs (2-3 eggs per person)
•Cheese (favorite flavor, shredded)
•Ham
•Green peppers
•Quart size freezer bags
Directions: 

•Break 2-3 eggs into a quart size Ziploc freezer bag
•Beat with a spoon until frothy
•Drop ham, green, peppers, cheese, etc. into baggie, work with hands until mixed
•Drop baggie (or several baggies) into a pot of boiling water
•Let cook for 5-10 minutes, remove with tongs
•Season with salt and pepper

1955 8/55; Model CA-5, Mode 
T402, model #6750, 4 wheel 
drive/5 speed,
 > totally painted and refurbished, 
formerly North Freedom Fire Dept
 
 > $7995

Please contact Merrymac’s for 
more information at 608-493-2367

Firetruck for Sale WACO Planner
Be on the lookout for your WACO 
Planner! You will be receiving one in the 
mail soon! It has all the important dates 
and deadlines you need to know includ-
ing convention, directory deadlines, RV 
shows, and more! 

Don’t forget to VOTE Nov. 4th!
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It is with great pleasure that I introduce the new 
Deputy Secretary of the Wisconsin Department 
of Tourism. This person has 30 years of govern-
ment experience, 20 years with the Wisconsin 
Department of Tourism. She developed the 
Customer Service program, which was awarded 
a National Marcom Award & has been presented 
to over 7,000 people across the state. She cre-
ated the Tourism assessment program, which we 
are finding hard to keep up with!  She restruc-
tured the Travel Green Wisconsin program, and 
brought it to international attention in Brugges, 
Belgium with a presentation that garnered rave 
reviews. Please congratulate Sarah Klavas. 
Sarah has held every position at the Department 
but Secretary! We are thrilled to have her in this 
capacity.

 Stephanie Klett  | Secretary | Wisconsin Depart-
ment of Tourism | 608.266.2345 

New Deputy Secretary

Convention 2015
  Our theme for       
    next year is...

     Camping in      
         WACO
     CandyLand!
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